
 

 
 

 

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 

Executive Head: Mrs A Webb * Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

Important messages 

Macbeth workshop 

Wednesday 23rd April 

£4.50 voluntary contribution 

 

Think Safe Event  

Wednesday 30th April 

£5 voluntary contribution towards the cost of a coach 

 

Both events:  

Ensure payment and consent has been given on Arbor 

 

Macbeth workshop- Wednesday 23rd April  

This workshop will take place in school during school hours. As part of our Great Minds topic, which will begin in 

the summer term, your child will have the opportunity to participate in an amazing workshop run by Bigfoot Arts 

Education. Each class will discover Shakespeare’s tragic story of Macbeth through drama. They will practise using 

a range of dramatic techniques and explore Shakespearean language which they can then apply within their own 

writing later in the term.  

 

This workshop will provide the children with a fantastic and imaginative start to the topic. We are asking for a 

contribution of £4.50 per child to cover the costs of the day. We ask that we receive the voluntary contribution 

by Monday 21st April. 

 

 

Think Safe event- Wednesday 30th April 

This will take place at Rushmoor Borough Council Offices, Farnborough and the children will travel there from 

school by coach. We aim to be back in school by 3.05pm but, if there are any delays, then parents will be 

contacted via Arbor. Children will eat lunch in school as normal but at a slightly earlier time. 

 

The sessions the children will take part in are as follows: 

• Hampshire Fire and Rescue Service – Fire Safety 

• Hampshire Police – Stranger Danger 

• Network Rail – Railway Safety 

• Royal Military Police – Range Safety 

• Stop Domestic Abuse – Healthy Relationships 

 

Rushmoor Borough Council asks for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 per child to cover the cost of the coach 

which must be paid via Arbor. This event will teach the children vital knowledge and skills so that they are able to 

keep safe both in and out of school. We ask that we receive the voluntary contribution by Monday 28th April.  

 

 

 



Both events:  

Please make payment via your Arbor account in the trip section as this will act as consent for both events. 

Without your contributions, we are unable to continue these educational events and future events or trips for 

this year could be cancelled. For this reason, we would like to thank you in advance for your support. This is an 

exciting opportunity we hope every child will enjoy. 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Year 6 Team 


